
  

  

  

  

  

Town of Washington  

Notice of Annual Town Budget Hearing  

  

The voters and electors of the Town of Washington are hereby warned that the 

Annual Town Budget Hearing will be held on Thursday, May 2, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. 

at Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, CT to consider expenditures 

from General Fund and Capital Fund for the 2019-2020 fiscal year.  

At this hearing interested persons will be heard and written communication will be 

received and read aloud.  

Dated at Washington, Connecticut, this May 1, 2019.  

  

  

                Michael C. Jackson  

                Chairman  

                Board of Finance  


